
 

Important News: Face –Masks are Optional on School Buses and No Longer Required  

 

February 26, 2022 

Dear Staff, Parents and Friends, 

Yesterday, the CDC effective February 25th, has changed the ruling on wearing face-masks on school 

buses. Wearing a face-mask on a school bus has moved from a requirement to an option.  Please 

disregard a previous recent communication noting that face-masks on school buses were still required. 

Effective Monday, February 28th, face-masks at LCS and on school buses will therefore be an option, not 

a requirement. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sally Keating 


